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Existing Oregon state requirements for permitting new transmission lines are 

sometimes complex or duplicative, hampering efforts to expand the electricity grid in 

response to increased demand. HB 3681 makes a number of changes to 

administrative regulations that are designed to speed the permitting process, while 

still ensuring proper oversight of environmental and other impacts. 


